Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Mark Balaam

Sent: 26 March 2014 22:41

To: Planning Policy; Bore, Jonathan: PC-Plan

Cc: Nick Woollven

Subject: ECRA response to RBKC Basements Policies

Attachments: 140326 08_Response Form_Feb_ 14.docx; 140326 E to JB,RBKC re ECRA response re

Basement Policies.doc

Dear Mr Bore

Please find attached the response and additional notes from the Eardley Crescent RA to the Basements
Policy Consultation.

We would like the opportunity to present our points in person to the Inspector at the Examination-in-
Public

Yours sincerely

Mark Balaam
Chairman
Eardley Crescent Residents' Association



